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Palo Alto - Mountain View Chapter of the Barbershop Harmony Society 

Minutes of a special Board Meeting, 9:10 PM on September 18, 2014, at our regular meeting hall, First 

United Methodist Church of Sunnyvale, 535 Old San Francisco Road, Sunnyvale.  

Attendance: 

President Jim Sherman,   Member-at-Large Jeff Harris, VP Development Andy Maurer, VP Music Terry 

Moore, Program VP Bert Laurence, Director Sean Abel, VP Marketing Nigel Endersby, Past President 

Dave Kocharhook. 

The meeting was called to order by the President at 9:10 PM. 

Approval of New Member 

At the meeting there was a motion that was seconded and passed unanimously to accept Austin Deeter 

and Greg LeBlanc as members for the chapter.  Greg is applying now, and Austin will hopefully be 

applying soon. 

The meeting was adjourned at 9:12 PM. 

 


